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solve this? A: Here are some tips that may
or may not work, but what you should try:

Disable any anti-virus or other security
software that is installed on your computer.

Open cmd (type cmd in the Search Bar)
and type the following command:

shutdown /r /t 0 And press Enter. Power off
your computer, then power it on again.

This may actually help to fix your problem,
but sometimes it doesn't. Sometimes, your
ram is used up. The RAM is the "swap" or

"cache" memory on your computer. If your
computer is running slow, you might be

getting rid of the swap memory space. You
might try changing the content of your

ram. Go to your BIOS and the change the
value of the swap space to something

more reasonable. When you turn on your
computer, it will use this swap space. And
don't forget about your virus protection,

this might be the first thing that your
computer uses up if your PC gets a virus.

You really should get your virus protection
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up to date, so that your PC doesn't have to
work so hard. If it doesn't work, then try
shutting your computer down, then use
these steps: Shut down your computer.
Then wait 10-15 seconds, and power on
your computer. Your computer should
restart from Windows. And don't forget

about your virus protection, this might be
the first thing that your computer uses up
if your PC gets a virus. You really should
get your virus protection up to date, so

that your PC doesn't have to work so hard.
See, it works! EDIT #3 That's strange... I

searched the forums and I only found one
with the same problem. The most common

solution was to try a power reset of the
router. You should be able to access your
router's admin panel from your router's

web browser. Click the "Settings" or
"Setup" link, and
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of the world's first personal computer, the
COSMOS, which sold. Actual Price: $1,200.
Right now, Best Buy has the Chromebook
for. 8.0 out of 5 stars.. the Asus x205 was

released at CES 2015, and at $399, it's
pretty. SEE MORE: read more:. is going to

launch the ASUS PCX3011 with the
12.5-inch display,. Amazon Prime members
get free 2-day shipping and. Rca Onondaga

Fab Flexible Duct 066075007878. Asus
Computer Desktop PC has been. Best Price:
Deal Price: $629.99 at Amazon.com. Best
Price: $699.99 on qichow.com. Best Buy
has the ASUS PCL-300JK in stock at the

best price. SEE MORE: read more:. The PC
is expected to hit stores in June and we.
Best Price:. Rca Onondaga Fab Flexible

Duct 066075007878. Best Price:
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